
St Paul with St  Luke  C of E Primary School 
School website: www.spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

Friday 17th October 2014 

Last week’s attendance: 

Nursery: 88.9% 

Reception: 94.7% 

Year 1: 94.8% 

Year 2: 99.6% 

Year 3: 99.3% 

Year 4: 97.7% 

Year 5: 97.9% 

Year 6C: 95.6% 

Year 6SB: 98.6% 

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 21 

Tuesday: 10 

Wednesday: 12  

Thursday: 11 

Friday: 12     

 

Pupils of the Week 
 

Nursery: Nasra Gulaid  

Reception: Diego Banuelos-Jechiu 

Year 1: Amy Hurt 

Year 2: I’Jon Andrews  

Year 3: Nisa Syeda Marjana 

Year 4: Isha Mahdiya Ahmed 

Year 5: Helin Sheen 

Year 6C: Annastasia Boffardi 

Year 6SB: Riyadh Ul-Karim 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we celebrated Harvest.  Children contributed to the amazing banners below. Yesterday in our       
Harvest Celebration assembly we were joined by Mother Bernadette, the new vicar at our church. She is very 
excited to get to know all of children and families over the coming months. This year was our best ever           
collection of Harvest donations—at the last count we had over 300 items.  All of our donations will be joining 
the donations collected by the church and will be given to the Whitechapel Mission charity.  As you know, for 
every item your child donated they received a raffle ticket. Mother Bernadette picked the winning ticket      
holders who were: Tamika Y4, Chantelle Y4 and Maisha Y3. Well done! I would like to say a big thank you to 
Mrs. Sharpe for teaching us all the Harvest songs, to Emily and Khalidah for collecting and arranging the        
donations,  to Safia for delivering the donations to the charity and to all of the children who contributed in the 
assembly.                               

               



Diary Dates: 
 

 

Friday 24th October - Year 6 Secondary  
Common Application Form deadline 

Half Term - school closed - Monday 27th 

October - Friday 31st October 

Friday 7th November - Year 5 class          
assembly  

Year 6 Hautbois Photos 

Year 6 Health Screening 
 

Tuesday 21st October 2014 

Every year the School Health Team come and review year 6 
children’s height and weight.  

Reporting pupil absences 
 

Please inform the school office before 9am each 
day your child is absent from school. 

If leaving a voicemail, clearly state your child’s full 
name, class and the reason.  

This morning Year 2 led a fantastic assembly all 
about the Great Plague and the Fire of London 
which was supported by lots and lots of parents. 
Well done to Y2 and thank you to their parents 
for supporting them. 


